
Small Group Questions for the Week of September 7, 2014 

 

 Our new Small Groups are officially launched next week.  These new 

Small Groups will be covering Chapters 1&2 in their first meeting.  As we 

mentioned at the Small Group Leader Kickoff Dinner, those of you who are 

already meeting this week can simply cover Chapter 1 this week and Chapter 2 

next week. 

 

 So if you are meeting this week, please read Chapter 1, and the “Soul 

Training: Sleep” that follows in our book The Good and Beautiful God, prior to 

coming to the Small Group.  The Small Group curriculum for this week can be 

found on page 195-197.   

 

 


